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Discussion on temporary authorization for the Pinal County Sheriff’s Office to respond to any noise complaints
relating to bull riding nights (Thursdays and Saturdays from 8-10PM) taking place at the Hitching Post Saloon
located at 2341 N. Apache Trail.  Representatives from the Apache Junction Police Department and the Pinal
County Sheriff's Department will be available for questions.
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